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Comments: I would like the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal. I think it would be prudent to do an Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact

after the EA is completed. Coming from a place where water has significant impact to many communities, I

believe great care needs to be taken with this. I believe that impacts to Indigenous sacred lands is also very

important and I try to also follow those beliefs here where I live. 


